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June 14, 2024 
 
Dear Prairie Spirit families: 
 
The Teachers’ Bargaining Committee and the Government-Trustee Bargaining Committee have agreed 
to participate in binding arbitration and, therefore, the Saskatchewan Teachers’ Federation (STF) is 
suspending the provincewide work-to-rule sanction effective today, June 14, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
As a result, all Prairie Spirit schools and student transportation will return to their regular school day 
schedule on Monday, June 17. Regular noon-hour supervision and extra-curricular activities will 
resume on Monday. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracey Young 
Director of Education 
 


